

DISTRICT 25
TOASTMASTERS

The Legacy



VOLUME 5, ISSUE 4

FEBRUARY 6, 2006

It's Time for District 25 to Grow!

Spring is just around the corner, and Spring is the season of growth!

By Dave Himmelstein, DTM, District 25 Governor 2005-2006

INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

It's Time for District 25 to Grow!

Go for the 2 Gold!

Contest 5
Season

Division C: 7
Communication Breeds
Leadership

Resources 8
Needed!

What makes a | | great speech?

District Calen- | 5

Why should you, as a member of Toastmasters, want to welcome new members into YOUR CLUB?

Why should you, as a member of Toastmasters, want other clubs to welcome new members?

Why should you, as a member of Toastmasters, care about starting new clubs in District 25?

Because it's good for YOU!

Ask yourself...

- 1. Has Toastmasters helped me in my personal and professional life?
- 2. Has Toastmasters given me the confidence and the skill to do the things I want to do in my life?
- 3. What can I do now that I could not do before I joined Toastmasters?

If you can answer YES to question #1, if you can answer YES to question #2, or if you can list one thing in response to question #3, then Toastmasters is good for YOU. And anything that makes Toastmasters or your club better is GREAT for YOU.

When we start new clubs or welcome new members into our clubs...we welcome people with a common interest. We welcome people who can help us learn and **GROW**. We make each other better people when we help our organization **GROW**.

My fellow Toastmasters, now is the time to Talk Up Toastmasters! Now is the time to give excited, enthusiastic people the GIFT of Toastmasters! I humbly ask each of you and your fellow club members to invite **FOUR** people to your meetings during the month of February. It's been said that **ONE OUT OF THREE** guests will join Toastmasters - - so let's tip the odds in our favor!

Any club signing up **THREE NEW MEMBERS** during the month of February will receive a special gift, compliments of District 25!

In addition, if you know of a company, religious institution, city, or a group of people that might benefit from a new Toastmasters club contact Lt. Governor of Marketing Maurice Taitt at LGM@d25toastmasters.org. A member of Maurice's team will contact you and help you turn your IDEA into a REALITY!

Toastmasters gives us all the opportunity to change our lives for the better and build our Legacy of Excellence. **People need Toastmasters**. Do something great for your friends and colleagues. Introduce them to Toastmasters. The gift you give today will pay dividends tomorrow!

Pearl S. Buck wrote, "Growth itself contains the germ of happiness." My fellow

Toastmasters, spring is just around the corner. Now is the time for us to GROW!



Dave Himmelstein, DTM, District 25 Governor 2005-2006